
Attention Drivers! 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions in the State of Virginia and at Virginia International Raceway, we 
are going to have to restrict the number of crew you can bring to the track for this event. You 
will be limited to 3 crew/entrant, plus the driver, for a total of 4 per car (driver + 3). 

Also, you MUST list your crew when you register for this event on MotorsportReg (MSR). The 
North Carolina Region (NCR) will make a list of drivers, crew and volunteers who are registered 
on MSR, at least 24 hours before the event and give it to VIR Security. If anyone arrives at the 
main gate or at NCR Registration at the Quantum Building whose name is not on that list, they 
will not be admitted. We will not be using the Crew Gate Passes that have been used in the 
past and, if you downloaded the Crew Gate Pass that was previously linked on MSR for this 
event, please delete it. It will not be honored. 

If you already have more than 3 crew listed on your registration in MSR, please narrow the list 
to only 3 names. If you don’t edit your list down to 3 names, we will have to delete any names 
beyond the first 3 listed when we make the list for VIR. If you have more than 3 crew listed 
and you have friends who are also entering this race, you may want to check with them and 
see if they have room to add the ones you don’t have room for. However, if you do that, 
please let the crew you’ve listed with another driver know that driver’s name so that when 
they arrive, we can find them in MSR. 

We apologize for the late notification regarding this issue. Hopefully, in 2021, we’ll be back to 
the “old, familiar normal”! 


